
Comment for planning application WSCC/036/20
Application
number

WSCC/036/20

Name Kim McGrath 

Address RANDALL WAY, 22, RANDALL WAY, LITTLEHAMPTON, BN17 7FG

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments Due to the scale of this building is completely out of context with the coastal plain. It will become
eyesore when viewed from the south downs. The highway implications for a higher volume of traffic
would be catastrophic for already congested roads. The process proposed is a downgrade to the
complex already agreed, this also has a worse affect on the environment.
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